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Bulletin P30-13 

 

Changes to Blue Plus MHCP prior authorization list 
 

Blue Plus is updating the prior authorization list for Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP) members. 

The current prior authorization list is located on the Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota website at 

providers.bluecrossmn.com. 

 

Effective December 16, 2013, the following services/items will no longer require a prior authorization: 

 

Deep Brain Stimulation 

Hearing aids  

In utero surgical procedures 

Sacral Nerve Stimulators 
Septorhinoplasty 

Tysabri® (Natalizumab) 

Wound Vacs  

Xiaflex® 
        

Questions? 
 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

             

 

 


